
The Ethics and Social Justice Center is pleased to announce

GOT RESEARCH?
A Faculty Colloquy

The Ethics Center seeks proposals for our new “Got Research?” initiative. 
We need to get the word out to the Bellarmine community about what faculty are 
doing and share ideas! Faculty colloquy will provide a space for the exchange of 
ideas and connect with others. This is great opportunity to share your research!

Eligibility:
•	 All full and part-time faculty are encouraged to apply.
•	 Faculty will receive a $100 honorarium for their participation.

Colloquy are held twice a semester and include lunch. Up to fifteen people will 
be invited to register for the event—faculty, staff, and students are all eligible 
to participate. These ‘lunch and learn’ colloquy events are meant to provide an 	
intimate space to promote learning across the university.

Fall dates: 
Tuesday, October 23, 11 a.m.-Noon; Thursday, November 15, 11 a.m.-Noon
•	 Proposals are due by October 10 at 5 p.m. EST.

To sign up to present at one of the Ethics Center’s 
spotlights on faculty research, please contact 
Kate Johnson at kjohnson@bellarmine.edu and 
include a 250-word abstract of your work along 
with preferred dates. 


